
I am opposed to the proposed Oregon legislative changes to Landlords.  This places unnecessary 
financial hardship on landlords and limits there ability to protect their property and the property of 
neighbours when necessary.  Not all landlords own multiple properties and can afford this change. 
 
Thank you for consideration of my concern, Deborah Veerman 

 


